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Einhorn Barbarito Partners with Local Orphanage

Each year, as has become a tradition at Einhorn Barbarito, we make donations to select charities in

honor of our clients and friends. These contributions are intended to reflect the Firm's appreciation of

our clients and friends as well as our continued commitment to the community.

This year, we were pleased to do something a bit different by purchasing gifts for Saint Peter's

Orphanage in Denville and delivering them to the boys a few days before Christmas.

Read the article here

http://www.northjersey.com/community-news/boys-at-saint-peter-s-receive-gifts-in-time-for-christmas-1.1485431

